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Parent/carers evening  

 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
We are looking forward to seeing many of you this evening when you come to see your child's 
teacher. As I explained earlier in the week, we have cases of Covid-19 throughout the school in both 
children and adults. We do not want to cancel or move the meetings virtually because we want you 
to see the books, and the teachers all agreed that they would prefer the meetings to be in person.  
 
To try and reduce any potential spread during the meetings, please can I ask parents/carers to: 
 

• only arrive 5 minutes before the meeting time 
• leave the building promptly after the meeting  
• not attend the meeting if you are feeling unwell or have Covid-19 symptoms 
• only sit on the chair provided by the teacher in the classroom to maintain social distancing  

 
We cannot enforce mask-wearing, but I strongly recommend you wear a mask, particularly if you 
have not had Covid-19 this year. If you have multiple meetings, you are able wait on the playground 
or in the courtyard if you would like to.  
 
If you cannot attend due to having Covid-19 or a family member having Covid-19, please arrange to 
see the class teacher later in the term. 
 
I appreciate your understanding. 
 
Daniel Webster  
 
Headteacher 
Barrs Court Primary School  
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